Christian Curry

Christian graduated from the University of Redlands in 2020 with a double major in Public
Policy and Economics. He later returned to earn his Master’s in Public Policy and
Administration (MPPA), graduating in 2023. Following his undergraduate studies, Christian
worked for the U.S. House of Representatives for three and a half years before transitioning
to local government. He now leads Government Relations for the Maricopa County
Assessor’s Office.

As a member of the Alumni Board, Christian has been instrumental in strengthening the
Redlands alumni community in Phoenix, Arizona. He has organized numerous alumni
gatherings in the Valley, fostering connections and building traditions such as weekly trivia
nights with fellow Bulldogs, proudly competing as “Team Redlands.”

Outside of work and his alumni involvement, Christian is an avid runner and passionate
coffee enthusiast. He treasures the lifelong friendships and memories he made at
Redlands, many of which trace back to his earliest days in Williams Hall.



